
Mentorship Program
Welcome to the Sunridge family! 

There is no better community then us skiers! At the Sunridge Alpine Ski Team, we have parents 
of all experience. Parents who grew up racing, parents who Enjoy family ski weekends, and parents
whose families that may be new to skiing.  

We have all had similar beginnings with ski racing and understand that it can be confusing
as there is a lot to know.

So, what have you gotten yourself into???

Firstly, you and your kids are in for a lot of fun and a lifetime of memories no matter how many years you are with the club. 

You will make friends, ski with parents, tailgate and have many laughs. Your kids will get no better training and will take away a lifelong skill.

We have all been there… 

The mentorship program is there for all families who may have questions beyond parent handbooks, and communication. We understand as question arise it 
is best to call on experience and that we have with our experienced parents who are here to help!

For mentorship connection please sign up with the Nancy Green Coordinator:  Scott Walker sunridge.NG@gmail.com


